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The Delaware River Basin Commission's proposed ban on fracking is an exciting milestone, but the
proposed regulations do not fully protect communities from the impact fracking has as they still
allow for the exportation of fracking wastewater from the Basin to fracking elsewhere AND the
importation of wastewater for treatment into the Basin.

Those of us concerned about the many varied dangers of fracking want it ALL banned!
 


